
Hawk Wargames  

Newsletter #7, 27/09/2012 

Hi everyone, 

Various news for you today: 

 

1) An exciting collaboration with Worthy Painting! 

We've just begun to work in association with Worthy Painting - an excellent and highly skilled painting 
team with many major awards under their collective belts! 

Over the coming weeks, Worthy Painting will be getting to grips with the best techniques for painting our 
finely detailed miniatures in order to provide a superb painting service for our gamers. We look forward to 
working with Worthy Painting to ensure an excellent and consistent standard! They'll be many more 
details about this in our next newsletter! 

Worthy Painting will also be lending an expert hand to the task of supporting Dropzone Commander with 
video painting guides. They'll be working closely with me to spread the word on how to achieve some 
great results and some tricks of the trade, tailored to the subtleties and styles of each race. We intend to 
do an excellent job on these and we won't be rushing them! 

 

2) Downloadable Buildings and Roads now available in US 'Letter' size 

It's taken a while to complete, but at last we've finished converting all our A4 sized Downloadable 
Buildings and Roads to US 'Letter' sized paper. This should make it much easier and cheaper for our 
American players to get their cities built! They are all free and now available to download from our 
website. 

 

3) New staff member starting soon! 

A new staff member will be joining us at Hawk HQ mid-October. This will allow us to open and run our own 
forum as well as work on many new and exciting support projects. It will also grant me more time to 
concentrate on my strengths - design and writing! We'll be introducing our new recruit properly in the next 
newsletter! 

 

4) Production ramp-up continues apace 

Work at the casters is continuing at full speed and we've been making excellent headway at reducing our 
order backlog. Once we've satisfied all our existing commitments we will be looking to spread Dropzone 
Commander to new stores, gaming clubs and kitchen/ attic tables everywhere! We'll also be releasing 
many new products to aid in this planetary invasion! It won't be long now before we can finally put our 
growing pains behind us. 

 

 



5) Dave out of the office for a while 

I'm going to be away for the next week, but while I'm gone Louis (our publishing, print and web specialist) 
will be on hand to answer any order related questions and problems you may have. Rules queries etc will 
have to wait until I'm back though, but I'll be answering them all as soon as possible when I return! 

 

 

I think that's about it for news for the moment! 

 

 

- David J Lewis, 

Director, 

Hawk Wargames 


